
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

Employee On-Call Policy HR-101           

 

Request 

Policy HR-101, the Employee On-Call Policy, is being presented to Council, as 
amended, to update the County’s management of on-call employees. This Policy 
was brought before the Policy Committee on December 7th, 2018. 

 

 

 

Alternatives 

None 

 

 

Recommendation 

Motion to approve Policy HR-101, the Employee On-Call Policy as per the 
recommendations of the Policy Committee.  

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Kyle Attanasio, Director of Corporate Services 


